
for August 17, 2025 

Wood Lot Service Project 

The Knights of Columbus are continuing the wood lot parties all summer 

until all the donated wood has been split, stacked and organized for the 

upcoming winter. 

Saturday mornings at 9 am in the woodlot behind the church 

All are welcome to lend a hand! Thank you for helping! 

 

K of C 5th Sunday Breakfast 

SAVE THE DATE! Sunday, August 31st after both Masses!  

Proceeds will go towards the charitable work they do! 

Holy Land Group (Star of Bethlehem) 
The holy land group will be visiting St. Richard parish on August 16th and 17th on behalf of the Christian families in 
Bethlehem and Jerusalem. Their mission is to support those families in the holy land. When the holy land group visits 
our parish they will have hand carved nativity sets, statues, crosses, rosaries, and many other pieces of beautiful olive 

wood art. We kindly invite you to visit their display and to consider purchasing a piece of art from the holy land. In doing 
so, you will help support the many families who depend on this form of art for their living. Your purchase will make a 

difference in the lives of many Christian families. 

CCW SPIRITUAL RETREAT 

Saturday, September 6th from 10 am—2pm  

Risen Christ Catholic Church 
The Helena Diocese Council of Catholic Women are excited to host a day 

of spiritual renewal with friends and fellow Catholic Women. “The Role of 

Women in the Catholic Church” will be informative and enlightening with 

guest speakers, Msgr. Kevin O’Neill and Sister Judy Lund. 

The cost of $20 includes lunch.  Contact Connie McCubbins at 406-250-

5904 or Millie Mitchke at 406-249-5726 to register. 



CCW Annual Membership 
All women of St. Richard Parish are invited to join in membership with the Council of Catholic Women 

beginning in September. 

The $10 annual membership means you are supporting donations for many local non-profit charities 

in the Flathead Valley, youth scholarships, parish religious education, and much more! 

Paying the membership dues does not mean you have to volunteer, attend meetings, or be on a call 

list...but please let us know if you would like to do those!  We do ask to be included in your prayer that 

we may continue to serve the community and our parish with divine charity. 

You can view a list of our most recent contributions on the bulletin board.  Dues envelopes are located throughout the 

church. 


